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Dear parents, 

 

Ref: KS2 Galanthus Concert: Friday 11
th

 December 7:00pm 

 

We have been invited to perform again at this year’s Galanthus Concert at Hughenden Church where we 

will be singing three songs, one of which is a joint song with other local schools. Mrs Sumners has been 

busy teaching and practising the songs with the children at school and they sound fantastic. 

 

We will meet the children at the church at 6:30pm. After the performance the children will be provided with 

refreshments. 

 

Please can you indicate on the reply slip below if your child can attend the concert and return to school by 

Friday 27
th

 November.  

 

There is a limit to the number of children we can take so selection for the choir will be on a first come first 

serve basis. Further details regarding tickets from Mrs Penfold will follow in due course.  

 

 

Your sincerely 

 
Mrs Leighton  

Head Teacher 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Please return the reply slip by this Friday 27
th

 November. Thank you.  

 

I would like my child _________ in year ____ to attend the Galanthus concert on Friday 11
th

 December 

from 7:00pm onwards. 

 

 

 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  
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